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Louisville Of Counsel Shares Tips to Prevent Workplace
Harassment
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Claims of sexual harassment in the workplace have spiked in recent days. This is, in large part,

thanks to movements like #MeToo and Time's Up. In a bylined article for Compliance & Ethics

Professional, Louisville Of Counsel Katherine Garbarino tackles workplace sexual harassment

during the #MeToo and Time's Up movements. Her article examines what employers can do to avoid

becoming the next news headline. In sharing practical tips for employers, Garbarino recommends

rechecking company policies and employment policies/employee handbooks, having a plan in place

when reports are filed, taking all reports seriously, and keeping a clear record of reports and any

interviews.

To read the full article, visit Compliance & Ethics Professional.
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